Q

U.S.Department 330 West Broadway
of Transportation Frankfort, KY 40601
Federal Highway Kentucky Division Office PH. (502) 223-6720

Administration Jose Sepuiveda, Division Administrator FAX (502) 223-6735

January 6, 2005

Mr. David Morgan, Director
Kentucky Heritage Council
300 Washington Street
Frankfort, Kentucky 40601

Dear Mr. Morgan:

Subject: Phase I Archaeological Survey for the Proposed US 60 Realignment
Ballard and McCracken Counties, Kentucky
Item No. 1-115.00 and 1-115.10

The Phase I Intensive Archaeological survey for the proposed U.S. 60 Realignment was received in our
office on December 14, 2004. FHWA has reviewed the report and concur with the findings.

Sincerely yours,

(sods_

Anthony Goodman
Environmental Specialist
Federal Highway Administration

CC:  David Waldner (KYTC)



